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COUNCIL MEETING – 25 SEPTEMBER 2019 
ITEM 14 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Ray Godwin for 
response by the Leader of the Council:- 
  
“Can the Leader of the Council please state how much was spent on events and 
entertainment by SBC in Stockton High Street within the last financial year excluding 
SIRF and how much was spent on providing events and entertainment in each of the 
other town centres in the borough individually?  
 
Are these figures expected to rise within this financial year?”  
 


